JOIN US FOR A

FUNDRAISER
TO BENEFIT

Norwood Elementary

BRING THIS FLYER

(OR SHOW ON YOUR MOBILE DEVICE)

Wednesday January 10

& 20 % OF YOUR PURCHASE FROM

1:00pm - 9:30pm
WILL BE GIVEN BACK TO THE GROUP!

Sweet Frog Dundalk
410-284-FROG
7730 Wise Avenue
Don’t Forget to Like our Facebook Page!




